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 Howdy Campers and Friends! 

We guess this finds all of you back in 
school!  It’s crazy how the school 

years differ from state to state and 
town to town.  It’s enough to make us 

wonder!!  We hope you are all back in 
the swing of things but keeping the 

memories of your summer with us in 
the back of your mind!! We are 

certainly missing all of you and it is 
quiet, TOO quiet around BMR!!  

Especially since TIM GRAF just moved 
to Houston taking GUS with him!!  

We’ll see how Gus does in that hot 
climate!!  Maybe he will love it. 

 Some beavers moved in at the lake 

and they have the water level there 
really high – way up on the big rock!!   

 BOB and SUZIE just returned from a 
trip to Fredericksburg, TX for a 

wedding.  Man was it hot!!!  But 
beautiful!  We enjoyed all the German 

food and had fun with the wedding 
festivities.  Nate Garcia, the groom, 

was one of Bob’s track athletes and 
Bob coached him in the Olympic Trials 

a few years back.   
DAVE and LIZ, along with HARPER 

and EMERSON just returned from a 
short trip to Telluride for the long 

weekend.  They stayed with us on 

their way back home to Colorado 
Springs.  Emerson is growing like a 

weed, as they say!! 

Missing Our Campers! 
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Some newsy items 

We are in the process of mailing 
things home that campers left with 

us.  If you are missing something that 

you would like to have back, please 
email us at 

camp@bluemountainranch.com so we 
can try to find it.    

Also, we just got an order of hooded 
sweatshirts and spirit shirts in.  I 

know there were some of you who 
wanted those items and we were out 

of some sizes.  If you want one, you 
can order online on the website or you 

can email us at the same address 
above and ask us to send them to 

you. We also have some tee shirts 
from this summer (mostly smaller 

sizes) if anyone would like one of 

those, and we have some vintage 
sweatshirts that are powder blue with 

navy blue writing that we are going to 
be selling as well. 

MICHELLE AIELLO has been hard at 
work on the yearbook, and it will be 

finished soon.  We included a form 
with this letter for you to order this 

summer’s book!! 

Please visit and like our Facebook 

page for 2016 dates!!  Let us hear 
from you!! 
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